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October XX, 2017 
 
XXXXXX 
XXXXXX 
XXXXXX 
 
Dear (Name): 
 
The Project AIDS Care (PAC) Waiver that you are in is changing soon. This is because 
of changes in Florida law. The timing will depend on federal approval. It is expected to 
happen by January 1, 2018. With the changes, you will not lose Medicaid eligibility. 
Your services will not be stopped or changed at this time. You will continue to receive 
services in your home and community.  
 
By January 1, 2018 you will move into the Medicaid Long-term Care (LTC) program. 
Starting January 1, 2018 you will get your services through a LTC plan. We will work 
with the LTC plan you choose so the change will be smooth.  
 
The LTC program covers more services than the PAC Waiver. The LTC plans can also 
offer extra benefits, for example dental services and over-the-counter 
medications/supplies.   
 
You will receive a welcome letter by December 1, 2017. It will give you information to 
pick a LTC plan. If you do not pick a LTC plan by the date on the letter, you will be 
placed into a LTC plan. Once you are in a LTC plan, you will have 120 days if you want 
to change to another LTC plan. After 120 days, if you want to change your plan, you can 
do so once a year during a special time called open enrollment. Before your open 
enrollment period begins, you will receive a reminder letter and information about your 
plan choices. 
 
If you are enrolled in a Managed Medical Assistance (MMA) plan, you will continue to 
get your medical, dental, behavioral health, and prescription drug services from your 
current MMA plan. There will be no change in the way you receive MMA services. You 
can choose to change MMA plans during open enrollment or with a good cause. You 
can also choose to join an HIV/AIDS specialty plan at any time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



If you have questions about this letter, you are not enrolled in the PAC Waiver, or if you 
do not receive a welcome letter by December 1, 2017, please call the Medicaid Helpline 
at 1-877-254-1055.  
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Shevaun Harris 

    Assistant Deputy Secretary for  
Medicaid Policy and Quality 
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